
April 20, 2011 
 
 
From The Secretary's Corner–Did You Know 
That – Next month, our District will be having its 
conference from May 12-15 in South Portland.  This 
is always a great opportunity for fellowship with 
Rotarians throughout the District, as well as to 
celebrate a successful Rotary year.  Historically, the 
club has helped defray some of the cost for members 
to attend.  Please contact either Phil Dube or Paul 
Butler to find out what financial assistance is 
available. 
 
Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 
Scratch Baking donated by John Eliassen, was won 
by Priscilla Yerxa. 
 
Crutches For Africa – David Lourie reports that we 
picked up approximately 200 crutches from the 
Lions Club yesterday.  He wishes to thank all of the 
members who helped out with the pick up efforts.  
On April 30, we will be having another work day at 
the Armory.  More information to follow. 
 
Earth Day Clean Up – April 23 is Earth Day.  We 
will be cleaning up Bug Light Park from 9-11:30 am.  
Anyone who has not yet signed up can either contact 
Sybil or just show up. 
 
Senior Luncheon – On Saturday, May 7, at Events 
On Broadway, we will be hosting our annual Senior 
Luncheon.  Sybil is looking for volunteers to help 
transport seniors to and from the luncheon. Please 
contact her if you can help. 
 
Club Visioning – Our Club Visioning session will 
be on Monday, May 16.  This four-hour session will 
begin at 5:00 pm at a site to-be-determined.  By now, 
most of you should have received a survey via email.  
To date, only 56% of you have completed the survey.  
John would like you to complete the survey ASAP. 
 
Rotary Shirts – Tony Wagner is taking orders again 
for short-sleeved shirts with the Rotary emblem.  
Please contact him ASAP if you're interested; the 
approximate cost is $30. 
 
Help Wanted – Janet McLaughlin is looking for 
baseball and softball equipment for the Ukraine.  If 
you have not yet used your $50 club voucher, this is 
an opportunity to do so.  Gently used, as well as new 
equipment would be appreciated.  Please contact 
John LoBosco if you have any questions. 
 
Program – Tonight's program was a potluck supper 
hosted by Joe & Joan Frustaci.  A small, but spirited, 
group enjoyed the fellowship as well as trying to 
guess the number of candies in the jars that Joan had 
left out.  The prizes of centerpieces were greatly 
appreciated by the winners.  Thank you to Joe & 
Joan for being such gracious hosts. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
-April 21 – John LoBosco (Birthday) 
-April 23 – Earth Day/Bug Light Clean Up 
-April 24 – Jack & Rose Kennealy (Anniv.) 
-April 25 – Bill Daviero (Birthday) 
-April 27 – Joan Frustaci (Birthday) 
-April 27 – Kelly Dell'Aquila, My Sisters 
 Keeper (Nancy Irving, Program Chair) 
-April 30 – Crutches For Africa, SP Armory 
-May 4 – Bob Dunfey, Jr., ITN Portland 
 (Chuck Redman, Program Chair) 
-May 10 – Soup Kitchen 
-May 11 – Millcreek Park Design Contest 
 Awards Ceremony (Dan Mooers, P.C.) 
-May 12-15 – District Assembly 
-May 18 – Potluck Supper at the LoBosco's 
-July 20 – Lobster Bake 
 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
April 27 
Song  Dobson 
Invocation McGovern 
Raffle Gift Flynn 
Conductor Garland 
 
May 4 
Song  Doucette 
Invocation Meyers 
Raffle Gift Frustaci 
Conductor Hawes 
 
May 11 
Song  Dube 
Invocation Mooers 
Raffle Gift Garland 
Conductor Helstrom 
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